
October 2022 Events for Website 

The department of Information Technology of KCG College of Technology organized an 

Awareness Program on “CYBER SECURITY” in association with the Computer Society 

of India, Kancheepuram Chapter for all years of students on 13th October 2022. Dr. 

Aksam M.D and Mr. Vigneshram Ramakrishnan Manjula, Senior Data Scientist and 

Data Analyst, Cyber Security Works, Chennai were the resource persons.   

 


